
From: Hindin, Jennifer [jhindin@wrf.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2004 3:23 PM 
To: Eleanor Lott 
Subject: FW: Iridium STA Requests 
Dear Eleanor, 
Thank you for your phone call today.  Attached are the correct exhibits for association with the 
two pending Iridium STA requests.  Please feel free to call with any additional questions. -Jennifer 
*********************** 
Jennifer D. Hindin 
Wiley Rein & Fielding LLP 
1776 K Street, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20006 
phone: 202.719.4975 
fax: 202.719.7049 
email to: jhindin@wrf.com 


